





Dr. Kara Coglianese Superintendent

September 15, 2022

Pastor Tony Banks Agape Bible Fellowship Church 220 Monee Road Park Forest, II. 60466

Dear Pastor Banks,

Thank you very much for your generous donation of school supplies to Talala Elementary by the members of the Agape Bible Fellowship Church. We have new students starting in our building weekly and these additional supplies certainly come in handy.

Also, thank you for offering your church as safe place/unification facility in case of an emergency. We are very grateful for all you do, and your continuing support.

Sincerely,

Dr. Kristen Elliott

Dr. Gristing Elliett

Principal

